
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Interstate 81 Exit 150 
Operational Improvement Project 

 Botetourt County 
Public Information Meeting 

 

Thursday, November 20, 2014, 5 – 7 p.m. 
Lord Botetourt High School  

1435 Roanoke Road 
Daleville, VA 24083 

 

The Virginia Department of Transportation in coordination 
with Botetourt County will hold a public information 
meeting to discuss construction impacts of the upcoming 
project to improve traffic flow and safety at I-81’s exit 150 
(Troutville). 
 

A formal presentation about the project will be given 
at 5:15 and 6:15 p.m.  In addition, VDOT representatives 
will be present to answer questions about the project in an 
open house format throughout the evening.  
 

VDOT representatives will provide information about 
construction phasing, traffic impacts and business 
accessibility during the three-year project that is expected 
to begin in spring 2015.  
 

VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment 
in all programs and activities in accordance with Title VI 
and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you have 
questions or concerns about your civil rights in regards to 
this project or need special assistance for persons with 
disabilities or limited English proficiency, contact VDOT at 
540-387-5353. 1-800-367-7623,TTY/TDD 711. 
 

State Project: 0081-011-120, P102, R202, C502 
 Federal Project:  NH-081-2(267)   UPC: 75910  

 


